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 Detectives with the Harford County Sheriff’s Office is 
seeking the public’s help in identifying the suspect 
responsible for burglarizing two Subway restaurants on 
April 13, 2017. 
 On that day, in the early morning hours, burglaries to 
two Subways were reported to the Harford County Sheriff’s 
Office.  One occurred in the 1400 block of Pulaski Highway 
in Edgewood, the second in the 3400 block of Merchant 
Blvd in Abingdon.  In both instances, entry was made into 
the store and the cash drawer was stolen. 
 At this time it is believed both burglaries were 
committed by the same individual.  The suspect is 
described as a white male, wearing a black mask, grey knit 
hat and black gloves. 

 Website/Email: Submit a tip online at  

  http://www.harfordsheriff.org/wanted 

 Website: www.p3tips.com 

 Phone: Harford Crime Solvers:  Call 1-888-540-8477 

 Anyone with information regarding the crime who 
wishes to remain anonymous may report their 
information through the following methods listed 
below.  If the information you provide leads to the 
arrest and indictment of the individuals responsible for 
this crime, you may be eligible for a cash reward up to 
$2,000.00. 

Anyone having information is asked to please call Detective Horner at  
443-409-3529.  To be eligible for a reward, you must use one the Tiplines listed below. 

http://www.harfordsheriff.org/wanted

